Getting things done — Tullideph Road
#dundeewestend

The paths to the rear of the Tullideph Road flats near to the north end of
Loganlee Terrace are in a poor state of repair and unfortuntealy there have
been falls there. See photo below.


http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-tullideph-road-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-tullideph-road-dundeewestend/



https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEi9PtwvFz0sj91H6nB-J6rCjA5IHN1XxQhO7Gt5Ht0aQfb5cFlygZwYcp1fY4Q50MD8J7VF03ySX5jNtE6rQIPDgGtqJLU8FUfUW7UWae9l1Bvx4uX4-PytINFl0Xuu9938xRA-bhDqG2hkR9r7U_TnTBgBr4HOILeBWaon3iCN6k-6-GmOBvc/s960/Path%201.jpg

We raised this with the tenancy officer for the area who has since updated us
as follows

“I was out at the property and had a look at the paths.

From looking at the condition of the paths I have requested a site meeting
with the repairs team to see what can be done to repair the paths.

As soon as the site visit has taken place I will update you with the agreed
course of action.”



